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Tamara Collins

From: registrar
Sent: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 1:54 PM
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2018-0305

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
Though some information has been made available -hence my submission here- it seems suspect that Enbridge 
is not making this change better known to its customers. Rising energy costs are a major concern to Ontario 
residents and the way in which this rate increase is being sought, in a somewhat duplicitous manner, does not 
bolster my faith in either Enbridge Gas or the Ontario Energy Board which is meant to serve the people of 
Ontario and "help consumers get value from their natural gas and electricity services." The notion that, once 
again, the full cost of an energy company's corporate decisions needs to be passed on to the consumer is galling 
to say the least. Hopefully through this process the OEB can act in its capacity as a voice for energy consumers 
in the province of Ontario and ensure that customer rates are protected. 
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